
Hello.  

 

I'd like to draw to the committee's attention a new report by 

Canada's standing committee on Canadian heritage entitled, 

'Disruption: change and churning in Canada's media 

landscape'. In particular, I'd like to draw attention to 

recommendation 19, which says:  

"The committee recommends that the government of Canada 

change the definition of a registered charity in the Income Tax 

Act to include not-for-profit media or foundation." 

The report can be found here: 

https://www.ourcommons.ca/Content/Committee/421/CHPC/

Reports/RP9045583/chpcrp06/chpcrp06-e.pdf 

Many thanks, 

Bill  

 
not 
--  

Dr Bill Birnbauer, 

Adjunct Senior Lecturer, 

School of Media, Film and Journalism 

Monash University, 
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